
 

  October 19, 2006 

 

 

 

The Board of Assessors met at 7:30 am:  Mr. Laverty, Mr. Reardon and Mr. 

Noonan were present. 

 

The minutes of the previous session were read and accepted as read. 

 

The following Bills/Vouchers were ordered paid: 

 

Belmont Spring (water delivery)                                                    dated 10/01/2006 

 

The weekly list(s) of taxes exempted or abated was (were) signed:  10/06/2006 and 

10/13/2006. 

 

The Board reviewed and discussed the GIS Services PROPOSAL/LETTER 

AGREEMENT, regarding the scope of services, the impact on Assessors’ services, 

including database link to GIS, and the additional tasks involved, including the cost 

involved in each of the task. 

 

Mr. Simmons and the Board discussed PILOTs, including Belmont Hill School, and the 

memo from Peg Callanan dated October 15, 2006. 

 

The Board discussed valuing a lot between parcels 115 and 116 on Map 37 and 

recommending researching the Deed to see if the Town owns this parcel. 

 

The Board voted to hold the next meeting on  Thursday, November 2, 2006 at 7:30 a.m. 

 

On motion by Mr. Laverty, seconded by Mr. Noonan, passed unanimously, the meeting 

adjourned at 9:00 a.m. 

 

 

 

  

  C. Brendan Noonan, III 

  Secretary 
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